Online Pre-K and Kindergarten Registration
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Onelda City School District Fall 2022

For children residing in the Oneida City School District who have turned 4-years
old on or before December 1, 2022 for Pre-K or 5-years-old on or before

December 1, 2022 for Kindergarten.
*Students previously enrolled in the OCSD Pre-K program in the 2021-2022 school year will not need
to re-register for Kindergarten, but will need to submit updated health information.

Registration will open February 14th. Pre-registration with FamilyID is the first
step. Please visit the OCSD website at www.oneidacsd.org > Student Registration >
FamilylD Registration Portal or visit https://hello.familyid.com/

*You will need a valid email address.
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Once the online pre-registration is complete in FamilylD, parents will be
contacted by the Registration Office to collect paperwork and finalize the

registration process.

Required Paperwork To Complete Registration
é\ [J Child’s birth certificate
[J Child’s immunization record
[J Most recent physical examination form (from within the past year) or proof
of upcoming appointment
[J Proof of residency (current mortgage/lease or utility bill)

[J Custody paperwork (if applicable)
*Students are not considered registered until all required paperwork is received.

2 For questions or further information call Lori Cimpi in Student
i Registration at 315-361-6072. The Student Registration office is located
at the Costello Transportation Building, 1136 Freedom Drive, Oneida.



http://www.oneidacsd.org
https://www.oneidacsd.org/departments/student_registration/family_i_d_registration_portal/
https://hello.familyid.com/

